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ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT SPECIAL DAY PUBLICATIONS 

 

Turkish Statistical Institute ceased to produce printed publications in principle 

as of  last year, taking into account fast changes on information presentation 

services, technological developments and changes on user attitudes. Nevertheless, 

special day publications namely "Elderly Statistics", "Gender Statistics", "Statistics on 

Child" and "Youth in Statistics" were continued to be printed in 2015.  

The most recent statistics in stated publications are presented to users in 

Institute's web site in the form of press releases, ready made tables and databases. 

For this reason, Our Institute will not publish this type of publications by year of 

2016.    

Announced to the public with respect. 
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